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Greetings Mayor and Council, 

To mark International Overdose Awareness Day 2018 on Friday, August 31, City Hall will light up purple to remember 

the hundreds of lives which have been lost to an overdose in Vancouver in recent years. Anews release will be sent 
on Friday morning to provide an update on the crisis, highlight the need to reduce st igma around drug-use, thank 

community and first responders who are working on the front lines of the crisis and provide information on a 
community-organized vigil on Friday night. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie I Deputy City Manager 
City of Vancouver I 453 W 12th Avenue 

Vancouver I BC VSY 1V4 
604.873. 7666 I paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 
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